
Subject: Re: David Cope used to be the Audio Note USA distributor
Posted by Wayne Parham on Thu, 02 Nov 2006 02:02:09 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Good to hear from you, Dave.  I had written several E-Mails to you over the past several weeks,
but all of them bounced.  The address I had listed was at TrideAndCo.com, which I guess is no
longer running.  So we were all wondering about you.  Glad you're still doing cool audio stuff!
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